November 15, 2024



The regular monthly meeting of the Retirees' Chapter of Local 686 is canceled for the month of December due to the Retiree's Christmas party held on December 3, 2024. The next regular monthly meeting of the Retirees' Chapter of Local 686 will be held on Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. at the UAW Hall, 524 Walnut Street, Lockport, NY. Bingo will be held at 1:00 p.m.

All Retirees are encouraged to attend. Coffee and soda will be served.

The Benefits Office is open on Monday's and Wednesday's from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. and from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. The phone number is (716) 433-6747, ext 1.

The UAW Hall is open Monday - Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. If you need to speak to Sal Pusateri, President of the Retirees Chapter, please call (716) 433-6747, ext. 3.

For canceled meeting notifications, please tune into your local television stations and 1340 WLVL Radio, 105.3 FM, Local 686 Website, Region 9 Website and the newspaper.

> Sal Pusateri, Jr., President Retiree's Chapter Local 686 UAW

SP/sib Opeiu 153

